Nay 31, 1938

¥r. Robert G, Bosworth
Equitable Building
Denver, Colorado

Ey dear lir, Bosworth:

Thark you for your kind letter of May 28
expressing your regret regarding the resignation
of Foster Cline as Regional Administrator of our
Denver Regional 0ffiece, We, too, are sorry he

is leaving us,

Yours faithfully,

William O, Douglas
Chalirman
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